
It's the most 

wonderful time of 

the year...usually!



2020 is coming to an end and we would like to thank you all very much 

for your support during these unprecedented and difficult times. 

Our team has been working tirelessly to make sure orders are being 

processed and sent out as quickly and efficiently as possible. We are 

closing at lunchtime on Thursday 24 December and hope you can join 

us in a well earned break. 

We will leave you with a short overview of Eddingtons, a tour of the 

Hungerford Office and a sneak peak at some new products for 2021! 



Welcome to Eddingtons!  

We would like to wish you and your families a wonderful Christmas 

and a Happy New Year! Stay safe and we shall see you in 2021!

The Eddingtons Team 
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